
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear SFX Community, 
 
 

As we move closer to Wednesday, I wanted to send the community a few updates as well as provide 
a message to the students and families. CLICK HERE 

 
This is a kind reminder that students/parents are welcome to come by the campus tomorrow between 
2:30 PM - 5:30 PM to pick up any needed materials, drop off items for our families in need, or 
purchase scrip. If/when on campus please be mindful of health and safety by practicing social 
distancing.  I look forward to the start of our distance learning protocol which begins Wednesday.  I 
know our teachers are working hard and looking forward to connecting with all of our students and 
parents. 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
Below is a list of significant events that are on the calendar between 3/16 - 3/29 and an update on 
each.     
 
Sacraments of Initiation Retreat 3/20 (3rd grade): 
In order to comply with the CDC and federal guidelines for large gatherings, the retreat is 
cancelled.  Mrs. Westerfield is working on a plan to make sure students receive the formation from 
the retreat. Information and student/parent activities from the retreat will be shared through the third 
grade teachers Google Classroom account.  Older students who are working with Mrs. Westerfield on 
their sacraments will receive an email from her with the information. 
 

Eighth Grade Retreat 3/26 at the CASA: 
In order to comply with the CDC and federal guidelines for large gatherings, the eighth grade retreat 
is cancelled.  The unique format and experiential nature of this retreat makes it difficult to replicate 
using DLP, but Mrs. Westerfield will collaborate with Ms. Falcon and share information through the 
8th grade religion Google Classroom account.   
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://youtu.be/iayp5F5kiAM


 
 
 
 
School Play - Wizard of Oz 3/27: 
At this time our plan is to postpone the school play to Friday, May 1.  
 
Arrupe Project (7th & 8th Grade): 
Arrupe fundraising, purchasing of items, and the Catholic Charities drop off day scheduled for March 
23rd have been suspended.  The Arrupe Project guidelines and expectations have been modified to 
keep everyone safe during this challenging time. Ms. Falcon and Mrs.Westerfield will contact parents 
Wednesday with details on the new guidelines and expectations. 
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Let us continue to pray during this challenging time and stick together though it all.  
 

 
“Trust in the Lord with all your heart, lean not on your own understanding.  Acknowledge Him in all 

that you do, and He will direct your path.” Proverbs 3:5-6  

 

Have a great evening! 
 

 

God Bless, 
 

Ryan Watson  
 

 


